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Comments: I am just so shocked and deeply saddened to have heard of what is being considered. Namely, that

the US Forest Service recently released a proposal for the the logging of 12,000 acres of trees in the Telephone

Gap region of the Green Mountain National Forest near the town of Chittenden. PLEASE, please, please do NOT

allow this devastating proposal to happen. 

 


